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 15th November 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

TAG RUGBY TOURNAMENT TUESDAY 30th NOVEMBER 2021 

Your child has been selected to take part in the inter schools tag rugby tournament at 

Bourne Rugby Club on Tuesday 30th November.   

 

This takes place during school time. The coach leaves school immediately after registration 

and returns at 2.15pm.  Children will need to bring a packed lunch, plenty of drinks and 

healthy snacks with them. 

 

Pupils should come to school in their PE kit.  They will need to wear  

• school shorts 

• PE T-shirt 

• school grey PE sweatshirt 

• suitable trainers or football boots. (If bringing football boots please also bring 

trainers to wear when not playing). 

• a pair of jogging bottoms to keep warm when not playing 

 

They may also need a warm/waterproof jacket dependent on the weather conditions.  

 

Please can pupils also bring clean footwear to wear on the coach on the journey back to 

school and a carrier bag for dirty footwear.   

 

Pupils who need inhalers must take these with them. No jewellery of any kind may be worn. 

 

We have been advised by the organisers that, due to the need to comply with safeguarding 

requirements, parents/carers will not be admitted to spectate. 

 

I hope you will be happy for your child to participate. Please complete the consent form on 

ParentMail forms by Friday 19th November. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

  

Mr Shore 

Assistant Head 

 


